
Memorandum 
July 21, 2022 

To: File 

From: Mike Turcott, Transportation Planning Specialist 

Subject: TR-210860 – Tacoma Rail  
Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project 
Tresspass Prevention Fencing – Mountain Division 

On Feb. 10, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) awarded a 
GCPF grant totaling $40,000 to Tacoma Rail to partially fund a project to install chain-link fencing 
intended to prevent trespassing on its Mountain Division at milepost 5.2 in Tacoma, Pierce County. 

On July 13, 2022, Tacoma Rail submitted photos of the completed project. UTC staff verified that 
the project was completed according to the specifications outlined in the order approving the grant. 
On July 21, 2022, Tacoma Rail submitted a request for reimbursement.  

Please close this docket. 
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